
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 12 By Councillor Davidson for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 June 2023 

  Ward councillors were previously advised that road safety 

interventions would be progressed for Ellersley and Kinellan 

Roads in the 2022/23 programme. This did not happen. 

Question (1) Will the convener advise which projects were included in the 

22/23 programme? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Which projects are also included in the 23/24 programme of 

works? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What are the next steps he sees in improving pedestrian 

safety and reducing speed on these two roads? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4)  

Answer (4)  

   

   

 
 


